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Association for Pharmacoeconomics and Outcomes 
Research, A.P.O.R. 
First Annual International Meeting 
May 12-15, 1996 
Philadelphia Marriott 
The Jefferson Department of Health Policy will be an exhibitor at the first annual 
A.P.O.R. meeting, so please be sure to register and visit our booth. The purpose of 
the A.P.O.R. annual meeting is to:  

• provide a forum to facilitate the interchange of scientific knowledge in 
pharmacoeconomics and patient health outcomes;  

• facilitate and encourage communications among its members and with other 
research, regulatory, and educational groups; and  

• foster career growth and development of its members  

For more information regarding conference registration and membership, please 
contact:  

 
Association for Pharmaceutical and Outcomes Research

Suite 319, CN 5256 
Princeton, New Jersey 08543-5256 

Phone: (609) 497-2203 Fax: (908) 329-4075 
email: econhealth@aol.com


